	CREEKSIDE HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION

MEETING MINUTES
October 24, 2018
The Creekside Homeowners Association Meeting was held at Prestige homes Property Management and called to order at 4:00pm by Myra Miller
Members Attending
Homeowners: Barbara and William Britt
Gwen Gilley – Representative for Prestige Homes Property Management
Minutes: were presented by Myra.
Treasurer’s Report: was presented  by Myra
OLD BUSINESS
NEW BUSINESS

Myra presented that she had a new email address and that all correspondence needed to be sent there.
Myra also presented the ad that was placed in both the Dothan Eagle and Southeast Sun asking for bids for the 2019 contracts. 
MANAGERS REPORT

Lawn care is bi weekly starting October 2018 on Tuesday, weather permitting. Please ensure your pet is contained and gates unlocked for easy access for service to be completed. 

Please remember when walking you pets pick up after them. 

The next HOA meeting is will be in November 2018 at Prestige Homes Property Management located at 529 B Boll Weevil Circle, Enterprise for Officers to decide on 2019 contracts.
ADJOURNED    Time: 4:16pm                                                   By: Myra Miller___
Respectfully submitted,

Myra Miller -Association Manager

	

	 

	
	


